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Monday, 9th October 2023 

Dear Families, 
 

After the huge success last year, Castleway is once again taking part in the ‘Christmas Design Project’ run by Cauliflower 

Cards.  The project aims to encourage pupils’ creativity and design skills whilst also raising funds for our school. 
 

Each class has been busy creating their own Christmas design which can be professionally printed to produce 

personalised Christmas cards, gift labels, wrapping paper and/or mugs.  
 

This week you will receive an order form from us with your child’s Christmas design. Orders and payment can be placed 

online using the unique code located at the top of the pupil order form.  Please refer to the order form for further 

instructions. When you have ordered online please return the form to your class teacher. We will then send the form 

off to Cauliflower cards for the design to be printed. 
 

All artwork where orders have been placed must be returned to school by Friday 20th October. Your orders will be 

delivered to school by the beginning of December. 
 

We’re sure you’ll love your child’s wonderful design whether you choose to purchase or not. We have some wonderfully 

creative children at Castleway. 
 

As always, any questions please let us know. 
 

Kind regards, 

 
Mr. S. Mycroft 

Headteacher 
 

 
 


